
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

February 12, 2018 

Re: Nuclear Cost Recovery Clause; Docket No. 20180009-EI 

Ms. Stauffer: 

Matthew R. Bernier 
ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL 

Duke Energy Florida, LLC 

On February 12, 2018 in the above-referenced docket, Duke Energy Florida, LLC ("DEF") 
electronically filed its First Request for Extension of Confidential Classification concerning 
portions of confidential information contained in the Florida Public Service Commission 
auditors workpapers for Audit Control No. 16-005-2-1 and 16-005-2-2 (Document no. 03878-
2016) filed in Docket No. 20160009-EI on June 17, 2016. 

Enclosed with this cover letter is DEF's confidential Revised Exhibit A (in a separate 
sealed envelope) that accompanies the above-referenced filing. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact me at (850) 521-1428. 

MRB:at 
Attachment 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Matthew R. Bernier 

Matthew R. Bernier 
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